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IMEA Announces Opening of
Permanent Training Center at St.
Joseph's College Campus

The Indiana Municipal Electric Association
(IMEA) is proud to announce the opening
of a permanent training center located on
the campus of St. Joseph’s College in
Rensselaer, Indiana. This dedicated facility
marks a significant step forward in
advancing IMEA's training programs,
supporting both current needs and the
long-term development of Indiana’s
electric utility workforce.

The new site includes leased classrooms, a
training field, and on-campus apartment
housing to accommodate apprentices
and extended lineman training sessions.
To ensure smooth coordination ahead of
the build, Duane Richardson hosted a
virtual meeting with all volunteers,
helping lay the groundwork before
construction began. With materials
arriving on-site and the strong support of
volunteers from IMEA member
communities, construction of the training
field is now underway.

We extend our heartfelt gratitude and
recognition to the following IMEA
member utilities for their invaluable
contributions during “Build the Field Day":
Rensselaer, Bremen, Argos, Columbia City,
Frankfort, Mishawaka and Auburn.

Your dedication and teamwork are
helping build a stronger future for
Indiana’s municipal electric systems.
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